
 
May 30, 2020 
 
Lobos,  
 
In light of recent events of unacceptable racially targeted threats made against the African 
American community of UNM, and ongoing national protest of the disgusting death of George 
Floyd, The Office of Equal Opportunity would like to remind you that we are here for you.  
 
It is the mission of OEO to promote equal access and treatment for all and to promote a safe 
environment free of discrimination and inequity in accordance with University values and 
policies with federal and state equal opportunity and affirmative action statues and regulations.  
 
We are here for you if you encounter discrimination and inequality of any form, online or in 
person. If you would like to seek confidential support, LoboRESPECT is also available for 
confidential support services.  
 
OEO envisions the University of New Mexico as a community where the value of diversity is 
recognized and where equal opportunity is afforded for all.  
 
We can be reached by phone (505) 277-5251, online at oeo.unm.edu, or by email: 
oeounm@unm.edu.  
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